
Many gaseous fire extinguishing agents, including halon, are controlled in Australia due to their environmental 
impact. The Fire Protection Industry (ODS & SGG) Board has been appointed by the Australian Government 

to manage a permit scheme that ensures these gases are only handled, traded, and stored by trained people 
and organisations. However, fire stations are able to accept surrendered gases, including halon, without 

needing a permit, to be passed on to the National Halon Bank. For more information, phone 03 8892 3132.
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ACCEPT
the halon from 

community members

STORE
in a suitable location 

at the fire station away 
from public access

CALL
the National Halon Bank 

on 1800 658 084 to 
arrange free collection  

and disposal

FIREFIGHTERS, HAVE YOU 
BEEN HANDED HALON?
Safe disposal of halon cylinders in 3 easy steps


